
 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
We are looking for donations of  

Easter Eggs and Raffle Prizes for 
our Easter Bingo these can be as 

little or as big as you like! 

 

 

Please send any donations you have to 
the school office. 

Thank You for your continued support.  

 

Tickets will be on sale from the 
school office on  

Monday 16 March 2020 


